
 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO BILLY GREEN SCHOOL ! 
 

Spring is an exciting time at our school, as we welcome families and children to Kindergarten 
Orientation! 

Attending an orientation is a great opportunity to connect with the Kindergarten Team, Support Staff 
and Administrators to learn more about the Kindergarten program.   

This event will give you and your new Kindergarten student a sense of what to expect in September. We 
hope that you can attend our Kindergarten Orientation. Please join us in the Billy Green School 
Gymnasium for this in person presentation.  

 

Date and Time of Kindergarten Orientation: Monday May 30th, 5:30-6:30 

School Address: 1105 Paramount Drive, Stoney Creek, ON 
 

Our presentation will begin promptly at 5:30 with an opportunity to visit classrooms afterward. We are 
looking forward to meeting you at this event! If you are unable to attend, please contact the school to 

May 30th.   

You can also learn more about Kindergarten at HWDSB by visiting our Kindergarten Orientation web 
page. Here, you will find a video tour of what happens during a typical day in Kindergarten, a narrated 
video based on the presentation schools deliver at their events, a video to help families of children with 
special education needs, and much more. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


